
Vol. 20, Jan. 13th - Jan. 17th 2020 

News from the Kinder-Garden!   
 

What’s new in Ms. Deming’s Kindergarten? 

 
 Upcoming Events: 

Jan. 20th: No School 
Feb. 12-13th: ½ Days, Conferences 
Feb. 14th: No School 

 
 

Phonograms: I noticed a big dip 
in our phonograms scores after 
the winter break.  This is a good 
time to add a little more 
phonogram practice in each week. 
  
Baggy Books:  Your child will 
start bringing home baggy books 
this week.  They are supposed to 
read the book to you, with your 
help if they need it.  Fill out a line 
on the yellow paper and then 
make sure you send the bag and 
book to school the next day.  They 
will have a new book each night, 
as their reading progresses they 
will move on to more challenging 
books. Every day they have read 
their book and had their paper 
initialed they get a sticker.  Help 
them to remember this homework 
every day! 
 
Volunteers: For baggy book 
reading we need volunteers first 
thing in the morning right after 
drop off time. You don’t have to 
sign up for this time; you can just 
come in if you have a few extra 
minutes in the morning.  The kids 
will be reading their Baggy Books 
to an adult each morning.  
 
 

Specials Schedule: 
Monday: Art 
Tuesday: P.E./Music 
Wednesday: Technology 
Thursday: P.E./Music  
Friday: none 
 

What we are studying: 
 
Language Arts:  Our new 
phonogram this week is ph and 
ough. Please practice phonograms 
several times a week. 
 
Math: subtracting 2, using a 
ruler, sorting, counting by 5’s.  
 
Social Studies: Presidents of 
Mount Rushmore: George 
Washington   
Exploring and Settling America: 
American Independence 
 
Books we will read: 
If You Were a Kid During the 
American Revolution 
 
Take the Lead, George 
Washington 
 
 Contact Information: 
Please feel free to contact me with 
any questions or concerns that 
you may have.  Email is the best 
way to get a hold of me.  
Email me at:  
deming_molly@asdk12.org 
Or messages may be left at the 
school office at:  742-3025 


